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Renee, 

Thank you again for organizing the discussion session. Highlighted below are the response to the questions that were 

raised during the discussion. 

  

• PowerPoint 

The PowerPoint slides are attached. 

  

• Bridge program: 6-20 feet structures 

Dane County has received inventories from majority of the Towns and have submitted most of them to WisDOT for 

payment. We recently received payment from WisDOT for the ones that have been uploaded into DOT’s systems. We are 

currently processing the payment for majority of the inventories that were received, and they should be receiving 

payment soon. 

  

Regarding inspection, Dane County chose the option to have a consultant, selected by WisDOT, to complete the 

inspection for the structures on the local system. The selected consultant was CEDP, Inc.. They will be completing the 

inspections on behalf of the local municipalities in Dane County. 

  

To date, I don’t believe we have received the inventory spreadsheet from the following Towns listed below. Dane County 

will be following up with all of them later this week to ensure that inventory data are submitted at the latest,1 week prior 

to the end of the year. Please assist us with informing these Towns to submit their inventory data spreadsheet. 

  

Town of Black Earth 

Town of Blooming Grove 

Town of Burke 

Town of Christiana 

Town of Cross Plains 

Town of Deerfield 

Town of Middleton 

Town of Montrose 



Town of Perry 

Town of Primrose 

Town of Springfield 

  

If you have any additional questions about this program please feel free to contact Brian Rice @ (608) 513-1526, who is 

also included in this email. 

  

We look forward to working and collaborating with the Town Association. 

Sincerely, 

  

Clement Abongwa 

Commissioner/Director 

Department of Highways & Transportation 

2302 Fish Hatchery Road 

Madison, WI 53713 

Office: (608) 266-4039 

Cell:      (608) 444-7841 

  


